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Oregon has had (and continues to have) a free and fair election system for years, 

and the use of mail-in voting has involved more of the electorate in this important 

aspect of democracy.  There are many people who have difficulty voting in person on 

election day - not only people who have disabilities or transportation difficulties, but 

also people for whom taking many hours off work on election day in order to vote is a 

significant financial hardship.   Changing to in-person election day voting will 

disenfranchise these citizens, and make voting inconvenient for everyone, and there 

is no reason to change the existing system.  It's been proven many times over that 

the claims of 'massive voter fraud' are themselves fraudulent.  If you truly want 

America to be great, then the importance of allowing the largest number of eligible 

voters to participate in this democratic process should be obvious! 


